
 

 

Important Dates 

 Snow Houses for our 4’s 

Owls - December 12 

Whales - December 13 

 

 December 19: 

Christmas Program at 

9:30am in the Sanctuary 

Bring a treat! ☺ 

 

 Christmas Break: 

December 20 – January 3 

The Christmas Season is here! What a memorable 

month we have planned at Fort Hill. It is sure to be a 

magical time, and we are excited to share in this season 

with you! 

 

 

 Snow Houses are coming up for our Owls and Whales! 

Please look for information from your child’s teacher 

about this special event. Parents will meet in the Club 

Room at 10am. This is one of our most favorite 

traditions, and we can’t wait to share it with you!   

 Our Christmas program will be on December 19 at 

9:30am. You are welcome to gather in the Fort Hill 

Sanctuary after drop off that morning. Please have 

children in their classrooms before 8:45. We will open 

the door at 8:35. After the program, you are invited to 

Tartan Hall for some yummy treats and to gather your 

child’s Christmas crafts. We ask for each family to 

bring a Christmas treat to share with our preschool 

family as we gather together after the program. There 

will be a teacher to help collect the treats at drop off 

that morning. Please bring your treat on a disposable 

tray. We will have a separate table set up for allergies 

for the safety of all our children. Thank you so much 

for your help in making this day a special one!  

 Preschool resumes on January 6!  

 

 

 

 

   December

 

 

   NEWS 

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year!  

 

A Savior has been born to you. He is Christ the Lord.  

Luke 2:11 

 

 

 ‘Tis the Season of Giving 

During this Christmas season, 

please consider making a 

donation to our Hazel Sparks 

Scholarship Fund!  

 Ask me for details!          

 

 

For Your Calendar:  

No School on January 20. 

Teacher Conferences will be 

February 6-7. No Preschool on 

these days.  

Registration for next year will 

begin in February!  


